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Notes from Principal Ruhlin

September Happenings

Important Dates

PAWs September Character Trait:
Respectfulness

Parent Teacher
Collaborative (PTC)

Wow, September has come and gone in the
blink of an eye! Students and staff are
settling into our routines at Northeast and
we are excited for all that awaits us this year.
I am learning students’ names every day at
the morning car rider line and very much
enjoying our Friday Pizza with the Principal
where I learn more and more about our
amazing students.

Harvest Fest with Come Alive Outside!
Our 1st and 2nd grade students had a
fun time at the Harvest Fest where
Come Alive Outside hosted a variety of
outdoor fall activities for our students
to participate in. From pumpkin
decorating to exploring a spooky trail,
we are so grateful to have such
amazing community partners in
Rutland. 

Join us virtually on the first Tuesday of
each month at 6:00 pm. We welcome
our families support in providing our
students with new experiences and
opportunities!

I act in a way that shows
others I care

Oct. 5-6 | Parent-Teacher Conferences
Oct. 9 | No School (Indigenous Peoples’ Day)
Oct. 10-11 | School Picture Day
Oct. 19 | Fall Festival @ Northeast
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Keeping up with Kindergarten

First Grade Fun

Kindergarteners are learning about letters
and sounds, practicing writing their names
and so much more! K students are
mastering center rotations and getting
creative with legos!

Our first-grade students are tech-
savvy and many used the Seesaw app
to share their thoughts about the
recent field trip! If you aren’t connected
yet, be sure to join us on Seesaw to
communicate with your student’s
teacher and see what we’re learning!

2nd Grade Scholars
Our second graders are the student leaders
and role models of our building! Our younger
students look up to them and learn our
schoolwide expectations as modeled by their
peers and talked about by our staff. 2nd
graders here are enjoying the picnic version of
Pizza with the Principal where students who
model the expectations all week long are
selected to spend lunch with Ms. Ruhlin.


